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ALL SERVICES ARE  YET TO BE DETERMINED WHETHER THEY WILL BE
ZOOM ONLY OR IN PERSON AND ON ZOOM. 

Masks and proof of vaccination required.See below for service schedule. 

Friday - February 4, 2022 - 6:30 pm 
Led by Cantor Bern-Vogel 

Saturday - February 5, 2020 
Parashat Terumah   - -  Exodus 25:1-27:19 
Haftarah -   I Kings 5:26-6:13 

Friday - February 11, 2022 - 6:30 pm
Led by Rabbi Reznick

Saturday - February 12, 2020 - 10:00 am 
TORAH STUDY AT 9:00 - ZOOM ONLY
Led by Rabbi Reznick
Parashat Tetzaveh   - -  Exodus 27:20-30:10
Haftarah - I Samuel 15:2-34

Friday - February 18, 2022 - 6:30 pm
Led by Rabbi Reznick and Cantor Bern-Vogel

Saturday - February 19, 2022
SHABBAT MORNING SERVICE AT 10:00 a.m.
Led by Rabbi Reznick and Cantor Bern-Vogel
Parashat Ki Tisa   -   -  Exodus 30:11-34:35
Haftarah -   I Kings 18:1-39

Friday - February 25, 2022 - 6:30 pm - ZOOM ONLY
Led by Rabbi Reznick

Saturday - February 26, 2022 
Parashat Vayakhel    - -  Exodus 35:1-38:20
Haftarah - II Kings 12:1-17

.
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https://reformjudaism.org/learning/torah-study


Dear Emanu El,

Yesterday’s hostage situation in Colleyville Texas was a traumatic wake up call
to the world about the continuing rise in Anti-Semitism in our country. It hit very
close to home, as my colleague Rabbi Charlie Cryton-Walker was held for 11 hours
inside his Reform synagogue. I received news of this event shortly after the end of
our online Shabbat morning services. We are so grateful this event ended peacefully
with the release of all hostages alive. 

This morning I find myself thankful for the law enforcement and military professionals that came to
support Rabbi Cryton-Walker and his captives. I am grateful for my colleagues who held one another
close as we waited and watched these events unfold. None of us signed up for a career that we thought
would be putting ourselves or our families at major risk.

As we gathered online last night in community with our Congregation Emanu El family and with our
interfaith partners, I was filled with comfort. I am so grateful to our interfaith partners, those from the
Muslim, Mormon, Christian, Catholic, and other faith communities. Thank you members of Redlands
Area Interfaith Council, and others who joined us. We gathered and offered prayers of strength shared in
times of trouble. Today we pray for healing for our Jewish family in Colleyville, Texas and all over the
world. These are trying times Emanu El. The ongoing pandemic, the recent surge of Omicron, this most
recent act of Anti-Semitism, can leave us feeling uneasy. Know that you are not alone. Your Rabbi and
Jewish community are here to support you. We will be gathering on Tuesdays at noon online for support
and connection. Please join us when you are able. Please reach out if you are in need of support or
community. 

In Judaism we have a prayer for escaping death, for all too near near misses. This prayer is said in
challenging times, and during and after traumatic moments. This prayer is not recited lightly. For the past
two years we have said this prayer together as a community at the high holidays, grateful for coming
through this pandemic, illness, and these very trying times. Rav Judah teaches us there are four categories
of people who should offer this prayer: they who go down to the sea, those who journey in the desert, they
who recover from consumptive convalescence, and the prisoner who is set free (Berachot 54b). This
prayer is an offering of gratitude for life, ever changing and moving forward. Traditionally this prayer is
recited in a minyan, a sacred gathering of ten Jews. I invite you to reflect on this prayer and it’s meaning
in the coming days. I guarantee it is on the lips of most Jews this month.

Baruch ata Adonai, Eloheinu melech ha-olam, ha-gomel l’chayavim tovot she-g’malani kol tov.

Blessed are You, God, spirit of the universe, who rewards the undeserving with goodness, and who has
rewarded me with goodness.

After the recitation of this blessing, the congregation responds:

Mi she-g’malcha kol tov, hu yi-g’malcha kol tov selah.
May he/she/they who rewarded you with all goodness reward you with all goodness for ever.

May our month be filled with Shalom!
Rabbi Lindy Reznick
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Temple Board of Directors Meeting 

Board of Directors Meeting
Thursday, February 17, 7:00pm

______________________________________________________________________________

Sisterhood Board Meeting on Zoom
February 9th at 10:00 a.m.

Dear Friends of
Congregation Emanu El,

Neither snow, nor rain
nor heat nor gloom of
night….nor this COVID
pandemic year #3 will
prevent The RABBI

NORMAN F. FELDHEYM MEMORIAL
LECTURE for taking place on Rabbi
Feldheym’s Yahrzeit – February 16, 2022 at 7
p.m.!!!

Imagine how you feel when you hear Avinu
Malkeinu, B’rosh Hashanah Yikateivun, Kol
Nidre, or the sound of the shofar. Now imagine
how that beautiful music would sound played by
an eighty-piece orchestra! 

Los Angeles Composer, Dr. Steven P.
Rothstein, will share excerpts of his
composition, JUDAICA {Days of Awe}by way
of a multi-media presentation of engaging
lecture, piano demonstrations, and recordings
with all of us together in our beautiful Temple
sanctuary, which also can be relegated to just
zoom, if necessary.  Dr. Rothstein will guide us
through the creative process of his Symphony
No. 1 based on the liturgy and melodies of the
High Holy Days which will premiere later this
year with the Riverside Philharmonic. 

We are also grateful to the  JUDAIC
SACRED MUSIC FOUNDATION; founded in
2014 by Professor Robert H. Freilich, the JSMF
is an Educational Enrichment and Outreach
Program which strives to preserve sacred Judaic
music by fostering newly commissioned works
and performances rooted in Judaism’s diverse
traditions.

The history of the Jewish spirit is written in its
songs. The words do not change, but each

generation needs its own melodies… Rabbi Lord
Jonathan Sacks, z.l.

Please mark your calendars!!! 

Cantor Jennifer Bern-Vogel

Things are stabilizing.
The financial committee is
working early on the next
budget for 2022-2023,
initially, we need to find
around $57,000 in cuts or
new money, so expect next
year to be lean as well. 

Meanwhile, with a combination of money
raised in December and expected tax refunds, we
need approximately another $40,000 to cover
this year’s payroll/expenses through June 30,
2022.  

The nominating committee is preparing the
proposed slate of officers for the annual meeting
in May. 

We continue to put out fires, sometimes even
actual fires.  There was a fire late last year in the
Home of Eternity Cemetery causing a lot of
damage.  We need some help on our landscaping
as we no longer have the services of our previous
landscaper. Our automatic watering needs fixing.
We have a lot of needs.  If you can help, log into
ShulCloud and donate.  If your donation involves
labor, call me at (909) 708-6055, and you will be
put to work.

Remember, you have to wear a non-cloth
mask, be fully vaccinated and boostered, and
socially-distanced to be in our building.  This is
an OSHA issue and a workers’ compensation
issue.

Thank you to our volunteers for their help.
Please help financially or volunteer your time as
we right this ship.

MMiicchhaaeell  RReeiitteerr
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Shalom!
I hope that you and your

family members are staying
safe during this Covid surge.
Remember to wear a mask,
wash your hands, keep a
social distance from
strangers, and GET

vaccinated or boosted – these are the best and
only tools we have to defend ourselves!  Doing
what needs to be done and enduring is well
engrained in our culture.  Let’s all do it!

Now, the finances.  Our collections in January
were strong due to the generosity of members
and friends.  Thank you to all who contributed.
We should have enough available cash to fund
the Temple for an additional 2 months.  If you
have not done so, please send your dues
payments and donations and as soon as you can
so that we can extend this further.

Due to the success of the Morton Aronoff
Endowment Fund Trust and matching challenge,
we are able to pay off our Line of Credit with
Banner Bank.  We can now borrow up to
$25,000 from the Morton Aronoff Endowment
Fund Trust at no interest.

I continue to assist Marcela Lavi and Julie
Strain as our outside bookkeepers take over the
financial duties previously performed by Judy
Filsinger.  Please be patient with us as we put
accounting policies and procedures in place to
make the process easier for the CEE staff and the
bookkeepers 

Lastly, I have informed the Executive Board
of Directors that I will not be seeking another
term as your CFO.  I will remain in this position
until the middle of May 2022 when the next
CFO will be voted in.  If you are interested in the
position, or know of a capable member who
would like the position, please contact Michael
Reiter.  Having a new CFO overlap with me will
make for a smoother transition.

Thank you for your understanding during my
tenure and for the privilege of allowing me to
serve 

Kathy Rosenfeld
704-756-7427
Kathy.rosenfeld@gmail.com

After a long hiatus, due
to winter break and Covid
safety guidelines, we
finally got together again.
At an outdoor school
meeting following safety
protocols, we had a lovely
Tu B’shavat Seder. We
learned about the holiday

which is the celebration of the birthday of the
trees and nature.  In the Seder we said the
blessing on the fruits “Boreh Pri Haetz”, before
eating them and “Boreh Pri Hagefen” for the
four cups of grape juice that we drank. After the
Seder, the students decorated pots, and filled
them with soil and Parsley seeds. The Parsley
should grow by Passover Seder and the school
families will be able to enjoy their fresh organic
Parsley. 

I am grateful for our students and teachers for
being flexible in learning in outdoor settings and
for the families for being such a great support to
the school.

MMaarrcceellaa  LLaavvii  
Director of Education & Youth, sjl@emanuelsb.org
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Mental Health Awareness in Action
Suicide

U.S. Representative from Maryland, Jamie Raskin,
published a memoir and account of the attack on the
U.S. Capitol of January 6, 2021. Unthinkable came out
last month. Congressman Raskin’s personal life and the
national crisis merged together. One of his daughters
and the husband of his other daughter had accompanied
him to the Capitol that day, and not just by chance. A
few days earlier his only son, 25 years old Tom, had
died by suicide. They knew their father needed moral
support. No one imagined their own lives would be in
danger during the certification of the 2020 election that
day. Trauma upon trauma. 

As the pandemic continues, more and more
professionals and others worry openly about the
emotional stability of our young people. Depression and
suicide seem to be increasing, especially among the
young. And all of us are the ones in a position to see
and help. Do you know the signs to watch for? 

First thing to know is that if you suspect suicidal
thoughts in family or friends close to you, do not
hesitate to ask directly – Have you had thoughts of
taking your own life? Or, Do you ever think about
suicide?

Here’s a list of warning signs from the National
Suicide Prevention Lifeline:

 Talking about wanting to die or to kill themselves
 Looking for a way to kill themselves, like searching

online or buying a gun
 Talking about feeling hopeless or having no reason

to live
 Talking about feeling trapped or in unbearable pain
 Talking about being a burden to others
 Increasing use of alcohol or drugs
 Acting anxious or agitated; behaving recklessly
 Sleeping too little or too much
 Withdrawing or isolating themselves
 Showing rage or talking about seeking revenge
 Extreme mood swings

We would add, a sudden, unexplained lift of mood,
as if everything is all planned and soon the suffering
will be over. This may have been an unrecognized sign
for the Raskin’s.

And if it is you who is having suicidal thoughts, do
not hesitate to call the Lifeline: 

1-800-273-8255

Or leave the number in a frequented place, like on
the fridge, or give it to a friend as a sign you care. 
Representative Raskin was not able to save his son. He
is now trying, with all his might, to help save
democracy in America.

Heidi Nimmo and Nancy Sidhu, Co-Chairs,
Mental Health Awareness In Action (MHAIA) 

My husband, Daveed and I,
have truly enjoyed our time as
members of Congregation Emanu
El.  He has served as a member of
the security team alongside many
others to ensure our safety.  I have
served on various committees and
as a Sisterhood President.  What
has touched our hearts throughout
our time here is the welcoming
arms, the love, and the

support. When we had triumphs you cheered us on.  When
we had loss or illness in our family, you offered everything
from hospital visits, to meal trains, to meals of condolence.

The opportunity set before us is one for which we are
grateful; Baruch Hashem! It is also bittersweet.  As we
prepare to move to one of the coldest states in the union,
Maine, we are warmed by all of the well-wishes that
continue to flood by email or text.  “Make sure you buy a
warm coat,” one person said.  “Buy thermal
underclothing,” was the advice given by another.  “Do you
need anything?” asked another.  We appreciate your
well-wishes for us.

At the time of this writing, my husband and I discussed
our hopes for the Temple.  1) That CEE will invest in
providing a service to the local community that is also
lucrative to the Temple; 2) that CEE will grow in such a
way that engages the preschoolers, preteens, parents, and
grandparents (because we all need each other); and 3) that
CEE continues to hold on to the concept that we belong to
each other.  What we do and say to others, is what we do
and say to ourselves.

In terms of leaving my post, I do not need to tell you
that you are in excellent and capable hands.  Our
Sisterhood Board supports and loves this Temple.  They
have guided and supported me, and they are here to serve
you during and after my transition as your Sisterhood
President.

Daveed and I thank you for all of the ways that you
have supported our family.  We will miss you Rabbi
Reznick, Cantor Bern-Vogel, and this beautiful community
we so dearly love.
Always in our hearts!

Kimberly Wolfe Morgan
President, Sisterhood
sisterhood@emanuelsb.org 
Jewish War Veteran, Post #385 
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M E M O R I A L  L E C T U R E

The Rabbi Norman F. Feldheym Lecture series honors Congregation Emanu El’s 
rabbi who served from 1937-1971. Rabbi Feldheym was a decorated chaplain in 
World War II and presided over Congregation Emanu El’s dramatic expansion in 
the San Bernardino area in the mid-20th century. The Feldheym Central Library 
in San Bernardino bears his name and recently, Google has popularized the 
name “Feldheym” for the neighborhood near the library. 

The lecture series was established in 1985 at the time of Rabbi Feldheym’s 
passing.

DR. STEVE ROTHSTEIN
will give a multimedia presentation on

BORCHU TO BEETHOVEN:
The creation of a symphony based

on the High Holy Days Liturgy

This event is free and open to the public.
Join in-person or online (subject to change depending on health protocols)

Wed. February 16 • 7pm
Imagine how you feel when you hear Avinu Malkeinu, B’rosh Hashanah Yikateivun, Kol 
Nidre, or the sound of the shofar. Now imagine how that beautiful music would sound 
played by an eighty-piece orchestra. 
Professor Robert H. Freilich founded the Judaic Sacred Music Foundation in 2014 and 
merged his love of Jewish and classical music. The Foundation commissioned Dr. Steven P. 
Rothstein, a composer with a Ph.D. in Classical Music Composition from UCLA, to compose 
the Judaic Symphony. Together they identified synagogue melodies and motifs of the 
18th-20th centuries to be included in the piece. 
Join Steve Rothstein as he takes you through the journey to bring your favorite High Holy 
Days memories from the synagogue to the concert hall via a multi-media presentation.

VISIT EMANUELSB.ORG
FOR INFORMATION ON HOW TO JOIN



It's time for a Sale!!!

Your 
Sisterhood Gift Shop

Inventory** is 20% off
for the month of

February.
** (most items)

Purim is early this year,
so don't forget to get

those items now.

Please contact Lisa Wise-Wolk with
any questions. 909-723-3238

SISTERHOOD
GIFT SHOP
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OUR SCRIP PROGRAM NEEDS YOUR SUPPORT
USE SCRIP - IT’S EASY TO GET STARTED 

Currently, scrip cards for vendors that do not have on-line
(or e-scrip) available, can still be purchased through the

temple with limited-contact. 

ANY QUESTIONS ABOUT THE SCRIP PROGRAM
CONTACT JULIE STRAIN AT 951-317-2003 OR SCRIP@EMANUELSB.ORG
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We rejoice with those whose birthdays occur in 
February and wish them a Mazal Tov:

4-February Daniel Gorenberg 
6-February Rita Cohn (80 years old)
6-February Lia Robinson 
8-February Hilary Levine 
10-February Alexis Harris (12 years old)
10-February Aliyah Harris (12 years old)
12-February Denise Schnitzer 
12-February Cheryl Sukenik 
12-February Francesca Sweet 
14-February Harriet Herman 
14-February Heftsibah Cohen
14-February Neil Spears 
15-February Zachary Glasser (12 years old)
15-February Beatrix Rettle 
16-February Janet Rabinowitz 
19-February Bruce Ferguson 

22-February Marjorie Brown
22-February Sophia Paisner (11 years old)
23-February Aaron Katz 
23-February Dylan Kress (8 years old)
24-February Cantor Jennifer Bern-Vogel 
25-February Gary Fenster 
25-February David Sukenik 
26-February Francine Wixen 
27-February Sheryl Austin-Fischer 
27-February Seth Needelman 
27-February Jonah Needelman
27-February Adelyn Durazzo 
28-February Stanley Roshwald 
28-February Deanna Levin
28-February Taylor Brooks

Grow a Leaf on Our
Simcha Tree

Do you have a special occasion to commemorate? 
Anniversary? Bar/Bat Mitzvah? Birthday? Graduation?

Celebrate it with the entire
Congregation Emanu El community!

Purchase a leaf on our beautiful

We extend a hearty Mazal Tov to the following whose wedding anniversaries 
occur in the month of February:

3-February Lia & Mark Robinson
6-February Emily & Craig Beasley
9-February Louise & Daniel Gorenberg
9-February Karyn & Stephen Lehmann

15-February Donna & Gregory Spears
19-February Marjorie & Neil Brown
22-February Carole Phil Wizer
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On occasions of joy or sorrow a contribution 
to one of our temple funds is always appropriate.

Contribution can be made to the following funds:

Temple Fund Mortgage Reduction Fund
Rabbi Hillel & Rita Cohn Campership Fund School For Jewish Living Fund
Cantor Bern-Vogel Discretionary Fund Home of Eternity Cemetery Fund
Cherrie Lubey Sisterhood Pulpit Flower Fund Temple Security Fund
William Russler Memorial Archives Fund Landscape Fund
Lionel Heller Music Fund Gloria Cutler Meal of Condolence Fund
Rabbi Reznick Discretionary Fund Leone Hyman B’rit Olam Fund

We gratefully acknowledge these contributions to our various temple funds:

TEMPLE FUND
In observance of the Yahrzeits of…
Becky Hanover by Marsha and George Hanover
Louis “Kitty” Kitay by Shelley and Barry Silver
Howard Grossman by Kat Grossman

In Memory of…
Veta Lois Winick by Susan Goldstein and Paul Hisada

In Appreciation of…
Judy Filsinger by Joyce and Barry Eskin
Congregation Emanu El’s community service and the
dedication of Craig Beasley to your congregation by
Bonnie Ito

CHERRIE LUBEY SISTERHOOD FLOWER FUND 
In observance of the Yahrzeits of…
Anne Darling by Nancy Darling
James Darling by Nancy Darling
Anne Lebowitz by Nancy Justice
Evelyn Berger by Cynthia and Dr. Philip Berger
Eve Charlick by Judy and Bud Charlick
Evelyn Raphael by Marilyn and Larry Raphael
Sam Fredason by Marilyn and Larry Raphael

CEMETERY FUND 
In observance of the Yahrzeit of…
Becky Hanover by Marsha and George Hanover

In memory of…
Abram and Mildred Hodes by Esther and Jay Hodes

In support of the cemetery by Steve Secofsky

MORTGAGE REDUCTION FUND
In memory of…
Loved Ones by Margy and Orville Spears

RABBI REZNICK’S DISCRETIONARY FUND
In Appreciation of…
Congregation Emanu El’s community service and the
dedication of Craig Beasley to your congregation by
Bonnie Ito

CANTOR BERN-VOGEL’S DISCRETIONARY
FUND

For Choir Equipment by Barbara and Michael Smith

In observance of the Yahrzeit of…
Lillian Donenfeld by Jay Donenfeld

SCHOOL JEWISH LIVING FUND
In memory of…
Michael Berman by Melissa Ladenson

WILLIAM RUSSLER MEMORIAL ARCHIVES
FUND 
In observance of the Yahrzeit of…
Jacqueline Russler by Nicole Russler
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The following Yahrzeits will be observed during the month of February: Those with a () are inscribed on the Wall
of Perpetual Memorial:

February 4-5 February 11-12 February 18-19 February 25-26

Morris Barnett 
Leonard Baum 

Jack Benativil 
Sydney Berman 

Sam Charlick 
Maury Doros 
Sidney Eliot 
Dorothy Falk 

David Fins 
Louis Fox 
Rose Gottlieb 
Rose Greenberg

Howard Grossman
William Guzik 

Mildred Harrison 
Ellen Herschberg

Samuel Kaufman 
Harry Langer 
Zohra Ohana 
Etta Rosenberg

Max Ruben 
Oscar Salow 
Sholom Schwartz 
Bess Shvemar 
Nathan Sorkin 
Rhoda Stahlberg 
Gladys Teeter 
Samuel Yaroslow 

 Morris Atlas 
Esther Belovsky 

Alicia Benativil 
Marcelle Cohen 
 Evelyn Cohen 
Elaine Elford 
 Nettie Elsenstein
Alta Ernstein 
Jay Friedman 
Joseph Gordon 
Harold Hanover 
Samuel Hodes 
Rebecca Kirshbaum
 Jacob Kitay 
Michael Klein 
 Patricia Langer 
Joseph Langer 
 David Lipsky 
Bernice McDonald
Elizabeth Metz 
Samuel Neuburger
 Harry Noodleman
Elaine Robbins 

Mildred Scharf 
 Milton Schon 
Marcus Shimoff 
Annie Shvemar 

Sidney Solomon 
Margaret Tancos 
Jack Tancos

Sy Zucker 

Morris Bellman 
Reuben Berkman 

Robert  Brill 
Stanley Cohen 
Louis Eckhaus 

Samuel H. Finkle 
Bette M. Finkler 
Sarah Galper 
Lillian Gottlieb 
Frances Harris 
 Lena Israel 
Rose Jacobs 
Eva Jerome 
Arnold Kershner 
Barney Lampe 
Marcus Langer 

Frieda Lichtenstein
Abraham Peters 
Kay Prestidge 

Stanley Pro 
 Arnold Ray 
Rose Robin 

Shirley Roth 
 Gustave Roth 
Clara Rubinstein

Elliott Satz 
Helmar Schlein 
Benjamin Smith 
 Sheldon Swedlove
Florence Teirsten 
Lucille Venne 
Esther Zafman

Isidore Abramson
Frieda Aronoff 
Beth Bernstein
Jacob Blaiss 
Samuel Braman 

Eleanor Byman 
 Isadore Charson 
Haskell Davidson 

Benjamin Davis 
David Drumlevitz
Pauline Eckstein 
Anna  Feldheym
 Benjamin Feldman 
May Gainsboro
 Sarah Gerber 
Gilbert Gilbert 
 Abraham Goldschlager
Sol Goverman
Jeannette Harris 
Minnie Helfman 
Dr. Emanuel Jacobson 
Benjamin Katzman 
Helene Koren 
Marcia Kravitz 
Annette Meyer 
Louis Meyer 
 Rachel Minas 
Alex Novack 
Ruth Reissman 
Brett Rifkin 
David Sentob 
Victor Simon 
Alfred Slabodkin
 Jacob Sosnowitz
Leon Sperber 
 Sadie Tannenbaum
Edith Tiner R.N.
 Boris Vaysman 
Isaac Vitsky 

Alice Vogel Sachs
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Michael Reiter, President • Karyn Lehmann, Vice President • Kathy Rosenfeld, CFO • Leslie Soltz, Secretary • Dr. Susan Damron, Immediate Past President
Kimberly Wolfe-Morgan, President, Sisterhood 

Craig Beasley, Marvin Reiter, Jeffrey Spears, Stuart Sweet, Members-at-Large

Board of Directors: Rhian Beutler • Dr. Tonya Brooks • Adelyn Durazzo 
Dr. Sharon Lang • Graham Ohayon • Michael Paisner • Dr. Elizabeth Raskin
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